
Oliver Hoban

From: PC 4DriggCarleton 
Sent: 13 August 2025 23:11
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/25/2279/0N1 - HILL FARM, HOLMROOK

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Hi Oli 
 
I have brought the Drigg & Carleton Parish Council Scheme of Delegation into operation.  
 
The response is that Drigg & Carleton PC has no objection to this application.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Karen Warmoth 
Parish Clerk 
Drigg & Carleton PC 
 
 


